
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % 

this week 

Nursery (am) 84.2% 

Nursery (pm) 95.7% 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 92.9% 

Year 2 91.5% 

Year 3 95.2% 

Year 3/4 87.5% 

Year 4 97.5% 

Year 6 97.5% 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

27.11.20 

New Bolsover Primary 

School 

 Welcome to this week’s digital 

newsletter.  Remember to look 

out for lanterns in windows on 

Saturday evening.  Year 3 and 4 

pupils will be displaying theirs.  

 

  

Attendance 
 Pupil attendance is expected to be at 

least 96% across the year.   

Whole school attendance 
this week was 94% 

Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

94.9% 95.3% 95.3% 92.4% 90.3% 

These figures do not include Year 5 

Achievement of pupils at expected level 

Pupils at risk of underachieving 

Pupils underachieving 

Well done to Reception, 
Year 4 and Year 6 for 
good attendance this 

week. 

Please support the Covid-19 risk assessment 
measures by: 

 Keeping your children close to you at the 
beginning of the day.  They need to be 
standing and waiting with you, not running 
around.  If they have trouble doing this, 
please do not arrive too early.  Doors open 
at 8.45am and lessons begin at 8.55am so 
there is plenty of time to arrive within that 
window. 

 

 Leaving the grounds as soon as you have 
collected your children at home-time, 
ensuring they stay with you and 
maintaining distance from others. 

Thank you. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Veggie balls and 
sauce 
Pasta 
Vegetables 
Chocolate cookie 

Roast beef with 
Yorkshire pudding & 
gravy 
Potatoes & 
vegetables 
Fruit & chocolate 
cracknel 

Beef burger in bread 
bun 
Diced potatoes 
Vegetables 
Fruit & jelly 

Chicken curry 
Rice 
Vegetables 
Naan bread 
Lemon crunch biscuit 

Sweet potato 
fishcake 
Chips 
Vegetables 
Apple & blackberry 
sponge with custard 

Yogurt and Fresh Fruit Served Daily Homemade Bread Served Minimum Twice a Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Lunch Menu for next week 

Unfortunately, we have had a complaint about a parent using bad language on the 
school grounds.  Please ensure you are using positive language and behaviour. 

Thank you. 

Reading at Home 
Thank you to all the parents who are supporting and encouraging their children to read regularly 
at home.  This makes a big difference.  Learning to read and reading skills are taught to the 
whole class and in groups at school.  Dedicating time to share a book at home really helps 
children to develop their reading confidence and gives them opportunities to practise their skills.  
If you need any further guidance on how best to support your child, please get in touch with their 
teacher. 


